
 
CRESTWOOD VILLAGE FIVE 
Trustee Meeting 
Tuesday – April 29, 2025 
  
 

 
 

Meeting called to order at 10:02 am with a Salute to the Flag and a Moment 
of Silence. 
A motion to accept the minutes from the Trustee Meeting was made by B. 
Gordon and seconded by E. Kirkwood. A vote was taken, and all were in 
favor of accepting the minutes. 
 
Trustee Reports: President S. Berwanger provided updates from the MCC 
Meeting held on 4/28/25 at Hilltop Hall. The Guest speaker spoke about 
Health Initiatives for residents and possible attendance at association 
meetings. 
Trustee Treasurer S. Carroll provided copies of literature that was 
distributed at the meeting. 
Anthony Z. from Residents Club / Bingo and Julie Velez President of the 
Residents Club joined the meeting at 10:15 am. Anthony provided the 
report from the Boingo Extravaganza held at the clubhouse on 4/26/25. 
168 Tickets were sold. Bingo profit as well as the kitchen profit was in the 
amount of $9616.50. (Report attached). 
The next Bingo Scheduled is for 10/25/2025. 
 
Julie asked if the Association would provide a shredding event for CV5 
residents.  Administrator will have office contact the company that services 
the office and obtain and amount as well ask email Melissa from Senior 
Service of Manchester Township for additional information about this 
service. Julie and Anthony left the meeting. 
 
There were no additional Trustee reports at this time. 
Administrator C. Blackwood reminded Trustees the Automatic Doors are 
scheduled to be installed 4/29/25 and 4/30/25. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30am. 
 


